
 

 

 

Hampton Agriculture Commission  

July 19, 2017 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 pm 

Members present-Don Bezanson, Morris Burr, Bernie Block, Renee Cuprak 

Also present-First Selectman Allen Cahill and Michael Quick 

Minutes of last meeting read and accepted. 

All members re-appointed for two years, effective as of July 1, 2017. 

Voted to write a letter to Selectman asking for a plot for a community garden,  

winter gathering place. 

Next meeting, September 20, 2017 

Adjourned 7:28 pm 

Respectfully submitted, Renee Cuprak 

 


